
Club news 

 Newsletter  Spring 2020 

Newsletter  Spring 2020  

    

Winter is almost behind us and Springtime 
beckons , so far this year weôve only had to can-
cel one walk due to bad weather conditions.  
But Croagh Patrick is going nowhere so weôll 
be back. 

MS1 training for club members  is slated to start 
down in Kerry in  Late March with MS2 to fol-
low on an agreed date. 

 

The club is looking into running a training day 
for club members , it will be covering safety on 
the hills, equipment and how to handle a variety of  weather conditions if the day is changeable , 
essentially to give you a taste of what is covered in MS1 & MS2 and if youôve questions the more 
experienced members will be happy to answer any queries you may have. 

 

The club is trekking to Co.Cork  for our annual St Paddyôs weekend away!! 
 
Weôre off to the Beara peninsula to explore one of the most beautiful parts of Ireland. 



In May Mountaineering Irelands Women with Altitude  kicks off in the Burren . So if youôve time 
on your hands  it promises to be a great three days  so if you havenôt signed up click on the image 
below to go to the website and have a look  around. 
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According to the MI  affliated website  

ñWomen with Altitude is a Mountaineering Ireland initiative to encourage 
women to take on greater challenges in mountaineering, be they personal 
challenges, technical or leadership challenges.  

Established in 2011, this initiative promotes and facilitate womenôs partici-
pation by providing support with skills training and leadership develop-
ment, inspirational role models and opportunities to network.ò 
 
 
So if youôve any family , friends or colleagues who you think  might be 
interested let them know . From a short ramble to some serious hiking with 
a chat on the way and to meet old friends and make new ones é.give it a 
try. 

http://www.womenwithaltitude.ie/


For those of you lucky enough to be heading on the summer holiday below is a link to 
the  give you a taste of what weôll be doing . Weôll be flying into Podgorica Airport in 
Montenegro  and then the adventure beginsé..    
 
(Click on the pictures to be taken to the websites) 
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If youôre a foodie as 
well as a hiker then 
youôre in for a rare 
treat,  local Albanian 
Cuisine  is some-
thing to behold with 
meat dishes , soups 
and desserts , weôll 
try Montengroôs and 
Kosovoôs as well 
and report back. 
 
The local wine and 
beer arenôt so well 
known to Irish pal-
ateôs but Iôm sure we 
give it a try .  
 
For the coffee lovers 
Turkish coffee is the 
local fare. 
 

https://bnadventure.com/peaks-of-the-balkans-2020/
https://www.thecrazytourist.com/traditional-food-albania/

